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NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Sub.: Re-schedule of Super-Speciality Entrance Test (SET)-2012 
 

 
 It is notified for all concerned that the Super-Speciality (DM/M.Ch) Entrance 
Test (SET) 2012 scheduled to be held on 2nd and 3rd June (Saturday & Sunday) 
2012 has been postponed. 
 
 Now, the SET-2012 will be conducted on 16th and 17th June (Saturday & 
Sunday) 2012.  The Roll Number already allotted to the candidates, the 
Examination Centre and the time of the SET-2012 will remain same. 
 
 The candidates are advised to bring their Admit Card already issued to them 
on the rescheduled date of SET-2012 i.e. 16th and 17th June (Saturday and Sunday) 
2012. 
 
 The candidates who have not yet received the Admission Ticket and their 
names exist in the uploaded list on the Faculty website for the SET-2012 are 
advised to bring two (02) passport size photographs alongwith ID proof viz. 
Passport/Driving License/Voter’s ID/PAN Card etc. and report to the Faculty Office 
on 14th and 15th June 2012 for issue of the duplicate Admission Ticket. 
 
 The inconvenience caused is regretted. 
 
                                                                                                 
                                                                                                      Sd/ 
                                                                                             (H.H. Baa) 
                                                                                Deputy Registrar (Medical) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


